1330 KILOCYCLES

WHBL

© TELEPHONE GL8-2107
SHEBOYGAN, WISCONSIN

Sept. 4, 1962

Carl Dabelstein
12524 wgn 8¢,
Omeha 44, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

Your report of reception of WHBL on the night
of August 28th, 1962 was correct and you may
consider this letter as QSL of reception.

At the present time we do not have a coverage
map which we could send you. We are planning
on increasing our power from 1000 W to 5000 W
using a directional antenna. AT the present
time we are using a RCA BTA-1M transmitter
running at 1 KW daytime and 250 watts at night.
You received us while we were on 250 watts.

We use a single tower antenne which is non-
directional. The tower 1s 285 feet high and
is a guyed type. Our transmitter bldg. is lo-
cated south of Sheboygan and our studios are
located in the Fountain Park Motor Inn.

Very truly yours,
Christ Bauer, V. P. in charge of Engineering
WHBL, Inc.
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